M

Andrews, David o

From: Dane_Geyer@blm.gov

Sent: Friday, July 02, 2010 5:04 PM

To: Andrews, David

Cc: Karen_Conrath@blm.gov

Subject: Jolly KP 323-8 (KP 43-8 Pad) surrounding well cement plans.
Follow Up Fiag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

04S - 1905 Z

David, Karen and I have evaluated the Jolly KP 323-8, NESE sec. 8 T6S R9I1W.

From the KP SWD #9-12D OHL (shares the same pad), we have found multiple water zones. One
particularly of interest is at about 2800'. We will be requiring cement to brought up into
the surface casing shoe for our federal well, and thought it would be worthwhile to give you
a heads-up since multiple fee wells have APDs on the same pad.

Thanks,

Dane Geyer

Petroleum Engineer

Glenwood Springs Field Office in Silt
Bureau of Land Management

PH: 970-876-9048

Cell: 970-589-6887

Fax: 970-876-9099



